
Notice Regarding Availability of NDBF Draft of Digital Asset Depository Application: Business Plan 
 

4/20/2022 
The Nebraska Financial Innovation Act is the statutory framework Nebraska has chosen to encourage 
the creation of Nebraska Digital Asset Depositories, protect digital asset consumers, preserve confidence 
in Nebraska Financial Institutions, and promote FinTech innovation. 
 
The Department is making a draft version of the Business Plan portion of any digital asset depository 
application available for review and comment. This is only a draft and is subject to change by the 
Department and cannot be relied upon as a final version, or portion, of any final application issued by 
the Department. The draft business plan portion of a possible digital asset department is available at 
https://ndbf.nebraska.gov/industries/digital-assets. After a final version is available, any application will 
be evaluated in accordance with the Nebraska Financial Innovation Act, sound financial institution 
practices, and current digital asset best practices and frameworks.  
 
Comments regarding the draft business plan portion of the digital asset depository application can be 
submitted at dob.digitalassets@nebraska.gov. Comments should be submitted within 30 days of the 
date of this notice. Rules and regulations are currently being developed for public review in accordance 
with Nebraska law and will be made available for review at a later date.  
 
















